
South Central PA chapter report 

 

We did a meet and greet on Feb.11th where more than 30 members participated. We came up 

with strategic plan for the year 2017.  

 

We will be holding a CME activity in April and plan to do a Pakistan - American day later in the 
year. 

 

Local charities were identified to work with and emphasis is on getting Youth involved. 

 

We will continue to expand our APPNA-SCPC adopt a highway program and our food pantry. 

 

Thanks, 

Zahid Khan, MD 

President 

APPNA-SCPC 2017-18 
 


